
 

 

A Message from the Mayor and Council of the Resort Village of Glen Harbour 

 
As the newly elected Council for the Resort Village of Glen Harbour we would like to start by 
officially introducing ourselves to the residents of Glen Harbour who may not be familiar with 
who we are.   
 

Mayor:   Ron Ulmer  
Councillors:   Deb Kachluba  

    Art Berg 
 
With each of us being new to our roles and no previous Council experience we have a lot to 
learn. We are very committed and understand that there are a number of things we need to get 
better at.   We have a very knowledgeable and experienced Administrator (Michele Cruise-
Pratchler) who is assisting us; but we also require residents to be patient and understanding as 
we work are way through the workings of administering a Resort Village.  As Council for the 
Resort Village of Glen Harbour we are committed to doing what is best for the community 
which may not necessarily meet the expectations of every individual.  Residents who have 
questions and/or concerns should contact a member of Council to discuss.   
 
Community Plan and Zoning Bylaw Study/Review 
The previous Council entered into an Agreement with a planning consultant to prepare a new 
Community Plan and Zoning Bylaw for the Resort Village.  The consultant will be presenting a 
draft plan to Council for consideration in the near future.  We will continue to communicate 
with residents as we learn more.  
 
Please provide us with your email address 
Council encourages residents to provide their email addresses so that you can receive meeting 
notifications, newsletters, emergency notifications, and so on.  If you have not already done so, 
please forward your email address to rvglenharbour@sasktel.net. 
 
Snow Removal  
Council has been fortunate to secure the services of Resort Village resident Ken Loszchuk to 
tend to snow removal in Glen Harbour for the 2012-2013 winter season.  Ken will ensure that 
the roads are cleared as quickly as possible after a snow event.  Residents needing to contact 
Ken regarding a concern about snow can do so at 306-729-1873.  
 
Next Meetings 
Dates of upcoming Council meetings will be posted on the website once the dates are 
determined. 
 
Contact Information 
Due to winter vacations, Council is asking that residents wishing to contact us during the winter 
months do so through email.  Our email addresses are available on the website.  The link has 
been provided for your convenience. http://www.resortvillageofglenharbour.ca/council.htm 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

http://www.resortvillageofglenharbour.ca/council.htm

